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Dear Mr Kurth, 
Dear Mr. Vassilev, 
 
 
I am delighted to extend my warmest congratulations to the German-Bulgarian Chamber of Industry and 
Commerce on the remarkable occasion of your 30th anniversary. This significant milestone is a 
testament to your unwavering commitment to fostering a vibrant business environment in Bulgaria and 
promoting the flourishing trade, services, and business relations between Germany and Bulgaria.  
 
Over the past three decades, the Chamber has played a pivotal role in strengthening the economic ties 
between our two nations. Your dedication to facilitating business collaborations, providing valuable 
resources, and promoting mutual understanding has been instrumental in driving the success of 
countless enterprises. Your efforts have not only bolstered economic growth but have also nurtured 
cultural exchange and goodwill between our countries. 
 
As we celebrate this momentous occasion, I would like to applaud the German-Bulgarian Chamber of 
Industry and Commerce for its outstanding contributions to our bilateral relations. PRESTIGE is a 
proud and active member of the chamber, and we have greatly benefited from the valuable networking 
opportunities, resources, and support it provides. We are enthusiastic about the prospect of further 
strengthening our ties with Germany and are eager to continue expanding our business ventures in this 
dynamic and prosperous market. The German-Bulgarian Chamber of Industry and Commerce has been 
instrumental in facilitating this growth, and we look forward to many more years of fruitful 
collaboration. 
 
Once again, congratulations on this impressive milestone, and may your organization continue to thrive 
and prosper. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Darina Stoyanova 
CEO of PRESTIGE 
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